
 

Even when the patient has internet and/or video limitations, or technical challenges result in these services 

being performed solely by telephone, reimbursement in most cases will still be at the level of a telehealth 

services billed with traditional office E/M codes for new and established patients.  

Documentation for telehealth services should always include the /telehealth* auto text to ensure the necessary 

requirements are captured for the appropriate charges regardless of whether the resulting modality was a 

telephone visit.  Coding teams will continue to audit the documentation 100% of the time for these services and 

will modify charges for accuracy in reporting to the payers. 
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